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As a concerned citizen for the past 45 years i have developed resentment of the "sanctuary’

policies for which i NEVER VOTED. I simply cannot accept the imposition of policies
without it being put to a vote by the citizens of the cities and communities that are affected
by these policies.

Additionally, proper identification should be an ABSOLUTE requirement and when, as a
21-year-old, i had to trek to the DMV as i had no car, i did it and there should be NO
ENTITLEMENT to it being considered an 'inconvenience or hardship.

These are my concerns and i believe our children deserve representation that is honest,
hardworking, and fair, none of which is on display in our current Colorado governance.

Respectfully,

Dale Solan
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